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October Meeting  

The September meeting will 
be on Tuesday October 22nd 
at 6:30PM at Martin 
Gerndt’s Shop 345 N. Main 
Street Marlborough. Exit 12 
off of Rt 2 1/4 mile down the 
street, access via Hodge 
Road.  
Open Shop Events: 
Jim Kephart's Open Shop 
Sunday October 27th 1-4PM. 
Bring tools, wood & turn with 
fellow wood turners.  
Remember to please contact 
Jim if you are interested in 
attending. 

President’s Note 
Hello woodturners, 

Fall is in bloom, my favorite season. Ever wonder if the trees 
were always this colorful would we cut any of them down? 
I’m sure you makers are all busy with fall craft fairs, I hope 
you can make some time to come out to Woodcraft Sat Nov 
10th at 9:00am & support “turning for troops” let me know if 
you can bring a lathe & tools and help someone turn a pen to 
show our active and reserve military members that we 
appreciate what they do. 

Club elections, who wants to help keep the club running, 
voting is in November, we can’t have all of this fun without 
support. 

Rick Angus will be giving the demo this month on “multi-axis 
spindle turning”, he will make a spoon or door stopper, 
unbalanced intermittent cuts at 2000 RPM should be fun. 
There will be a challenge in November for everyone to make 
one so take notes & pics. 

If you have never been to Jim Kephart’s open shop you are 
missing out, it’s your chance to get guidance from a pro 
turner, all you have to do is ask. 

The September meeting will be on Tuesday October 22nd 
at 6:30PM at Martin Gerndt’s Shop 345 N. Main Street 
Marlborough. Exit 12 off of Rt 2 1/4 mile down the street, 
access via Hodge Road. 

Happy Harvest 

John Webber 
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Minutes of the CCWT Meeting of Sept. 24, 2019  
Connecticut Valley School of Woodworking Call to Order 6:30 PM 

  
18 Members present. 

Financial Report for August 2019 was read. 

It was announced that the Club Picnic was a big success, even the predicted rain held off.  

Name badges are now available to those who joined in 2017 or later.  See Kip Lockhart. 

Name badges were made and donated by member Gary Esak.  He also gave the Club a number of 
steel depth gauges, engraved with the club name.  If you would like one see Kip Lockhart.  

There’s an open house at Parkerville Wood Products on Sept 28th.  The Club will be doing 
demonstrations.  

A request from a couple senior facilities to do demonstrations was discussed.  It was decided that 
these demonstrations were primarily for entertaining their residents, which were limited in number, 
and did nothing to attract new turners or expand our hobby.  The invitations will be declined.  

Parkerville Wood Products has their annual open house Saturday, Sept. 28, 8 am.  The Club will be 
doing demonstrations.  

There will be a pen turning event at the South Windsor Senior Center in the spring. 

Dave Steele has his Jet 1642, 2HP, lathe for sale.  He’s asking $1350.00.  If interested contact Dave. 

It’s time to nominate Club Officers.  Please step forward and give some of you time to keeping the 
Club going.  It cannot run without offices.  

Reported by Curt Gould, Secretary 
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Parkerville Wood Products Open House 
Parkerville Wood Products held their open house on Saturday September 28th. 
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September Show N Yell
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